
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2006 08:18 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

12/26/2006

We hope that everyone is having a great holiday season! 

  

Do not forget that the auction closes tonight at 7 p.m. eastern standard time.  There are some great specimens currently listed that are 
quite cheap right now! 

  

Look for a major update later this week.  I will send out another notification when this is prepared. 

  

Dan Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 


